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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – The Charleston County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a
shooting Saturday night that left one person wounded on James Island.

Deputies responded shortly after 7 p.m. April 29 to a report of gunfire on South Grimball Road
near Ismael Road. Someone took the adult male victim to a hospital before deputies’ arrival.
The victim’s injury was not life-threatening.

Detectives later gathered information indicating that someone traveling in a vehicle shot at the
victim, who was riding a bicycle.

There is no detailed suspect description, and no arrests have been made. Anyone with
information can call the Sheriff’s Office through dispatch at 843-743-7200. Anyone wishing to
remain anonymous can call Crime Stoppers at 843-554-1111.
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